
End of Year Reminders 
Hello St. Teresa Families!   

I hope this message finds you well. This message is to remind all school families  about our 
Stewardship Survey and Annual Fund drive. Have a Merry Christmas  and a Happy New Year!   

 
Stewardship Survey   

St. Teresa School requests that all school families complete the Stewardship Survey no later than                     
January 15, 2023 if you have not yet done so. The survey can be accessed by using the  following link: 

https://forms.gle/bMbhypU1aziDADQW7  

Annual Fund Drive  
The Annual Fund Drive is ongoing, so please consider donating if you are able! Donations can 
be  made either electronically or by sending a check to the school or parish office. If you would 
like  to donate electronically, you can do so my using the following link and entering the amount 

of  your donation in the “School Annual Fund” field:  
https://tinyurl.com/42enx58p  

 
 


